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March 25, 2011

Scott F. Eaton, Esq.
Administrative Rules Director
N.H. Office of Legislative Services
Administrative Rules
State House Annex, Room 219
25 Capitol Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Public Utilities Commission Adoption and Filing of
Proposed Interim Rule TNT 2011-4

Dear Director Eaton:

I am writing in response to your letter dated March 23, 2011, informing the
Commission that it may adopt and file the proposed interim rules, as amended, in
TNT 2011-4.

By this letter, the Commission files TNT 2011-4 with your office, and confirms
that TNT 201 1-4 has been adopted as of March 25, 2011. The Commission also certifies
that the enclosed material is a true copy of the interim rule adopted by the Commission.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Thomas B. Getz
Chairman

cc: Carol J. Holahan, Director

Enclosures (TNT 2011-4 Adopted Text)


